
 

 

Action Alert                   December 2, 2020   

 

Mitch McConnell didn’t waste any time reverting back to his callous 

and authoritarian way of running the Senate.  He has now publicly stated 

that there will be no bi-partisan legislation in the Senate that will help those 

in our country that currently desperately need financial help. These people 

need food, rent money and healthcare support during this pandemic.  They 

have lost their jobs because of the virus and we must help them.     

The prohibition on evictions is set to end in December and many 

families with young children, as well as the elderly, will be without a roof 

over their heads.  Deplorable just begins to describe this situation.  How the 

Republicans can allow him to get away with this is unbelievable.    

We must call our members of the Senate, and also the House of 

Representatives, and demand that they take action to change this situation. 

Senator Joe Manchin, D-West Virginia, has been working with a bi-

partisan group of Senators to get a stimulus bill passed in the Senate.  Tell 

your Senators to support Senator Manchin’s effort to get this critical funding 

to our citizens. 

Thank you for caring for those that need help.  Take care of yourself 

during this crucial time.  Stay safe and stay well. 

Sincerely, 

 


